[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs][bookmark: _GoBack]Rolla Public Schools will be accepting bids for the removal and replacement of three roof top units located at the Administration Building. There will be a pre-bid meeting held at 9 am on Wednesday, April 3rd  located on the facility grounds at 500A Forum Dr., Rolla Mo. Bids will be opened on Wednesday, April the 17th.
